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You are invited to participate in a new aphasia study called Aphasia PRISM (PRevention  
Intervention and Support in Mental health). 
 
The study has ethics approvals – it is safe to participate.   
 
We want to find out how therapies can help well-being and prevent mood problems after 
aphasia.  
 
The therapy is provided through telepractice (an online videoconference).  

 
It is voluntary to participate in the study.  
 
There will be sessions to: 

- Rate your level of communication and feelings - four (4) sessions (up to 2 hours 
each) 

- Participate in activities and tasks - seven (7) sessions (up to 1 hour each) 
 
Dr Caroline Baker is leading the study.  

 
If you are interested, please let your health professional know and Caroline can contact 
you to provide more information. You can also directly contact Caroline on 
Caroline.Baker@monashhealth.org or call 0400 368 963  
Thank you! 
 


